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Thank you from MGPI!

Dear Pastors and praying friends,
Ps. 68:11, “The Lord gave the word: great was the company of those that published it.”

As we think about this verse we think about all the company that helps us to publish
the Word of our Lord through the printed page. We want to say thank you for having
a great part in all that we are able to do for the Lord here at MGPI. Your prayers and
support mean so much to us.

It is certainly a joy to be able to work for the Lord in reaching souls. Thank you for
praying as the Gospel tracts go out to wherever and whoever they reach. Itis exciting
to know that together we are able to see the message of salvation going to someone,
even in a different language or country, through your support of the printing ministry.

We wrote you in our last letter about how much paper had gone up and how difficult it
was to find. It hasn’t come back down to the price it was, but it is easier to find paper
now and that is certainly a blessing. Thank you for praying!

Let us know if we can help you with tracts for your church or for your missionaries.
We are praying for you and your ministry there where you are at.

May many souls be saved and God receive much glory through the Gospel on the
printed page!

St A. Kowthid
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